
	

 
 

 

Music for Youth Primary Prom 
 

Prom 1 
11.00am–12.30pm 

Prom 2 
1.30pm–3.00pm 

 
The 2,500 free tickets are going 

fast – book now!  
mfy.org.uk/norwichprimaryprom 

 
Deadline for ticket requests 

Friday 14 September 
	

 

 
	

	

	

	

Friday 31 August 2018 

Dear Headteacher,

 
Music for Youth Primary Prom | Tuesday 9 October 2018 

Norwich Theatre Royal 
 

Join Music for Youth for our first ever Primary Prom at Norwich Theatre Royal on Tuesday 9 
October. Inspirational animateur and presenter Rachel Leach will engage your pupils in a 
unique educational experience. The concert will feature a broad programme inspired and 
performed by diverse young musicians from across the county.    
 
A Music for Youth Prom is not your typical schools 
concert; presenter Rachel Leach will guide you 
through an interactive concert where you will learn a 
participation piece that can be taken back to the 
classroom, and pre-concert resources will be 
provided. 
 
Featuring a wind band, a string ensemble, a 
percussion group and a large-scale choir this is an 
event not to be missed! Your pupils will take part in 
activities which contribute towards an Arts Award 
Discover. Find out more including how to get your 
certificates at artsaward.org.uk/mfyprimaryprom.  
 
To request your free tickets, please visit mfy.org.uk/norwichprimaryprom. Tickets are 
allocated on a first-come, first-served basis and we will try to accommodate your preference 
for either the morning or afternoon concert where possible. We hope to see you in October. 
 
Best wishes, 

 

 
Anna O’Connor 
Marketing Manager, Music For Youth 
annao@mfy.org.uk / 020 7759 1839   
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